
RFP WVSU23004 

Notice of Cancellation 

May 22, 2023 

West Virginia State University has found it is in the University's best interest to cancel in whole RFP 

WVSU23004 for Dawson Hall Paint. This cancellation is due to all prices exceeding available funds for 

this project. 

This notice is being provided to all vendors who have submitted a proposal. 

Vice President-Business & Finance 

Respectfully,

Justin McAllister


